Cartmel CE Primary School News, February 2021
Children, parents and staff have all adjusted very well to the unusual start to school life in 2021. We remain open every day for vulnerable children and the children of critical workers, but the majority of pupils are now learning at home, with teachers setting tasks, directing to resources and supporting children however they can. We have also been able to arrange regular Zoom calls for classes and collective worships, and it has been wonderful for children and teachers to see one another, albeit virtually.

For those in school, we have tried to make the learning environment as comfortable and familiar as possible, while of course adhering closely to safety guidelines. We completely understand that home learning isn’t easy for everyone and that time for school work may be limited, so have been emphasising that the wellbeing of all children and parents is the top priority at the moment.
Like everyone, we sincerely hope that we can all be back together in person before too long. In the meantime, we are hugely impressed by the way children have coped with the upheaval, and very grateful to parents and carers for all their support during these challenging times. 

